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Wednesday 22nd July 2020 

Richmond Academy 
 
Positive case of Covid-19 
 
We have been informed today that a member of staff has tested positive for Covid-19. They 
were last in school on Friday 17th July and did not have any symptoms while on site.  They 
were not working with any children or within a bubble. Procedures and practices outlined 
within our risk assessments were all in place. 
 
We have contacted Public Health England. 
 
School is now closed for the summer during which there will be thorough cleaning.  
 
As always we have the safety of our staff, children and our families at the forefront of our 
minds. Should there be any further information, we will let you know as soon as possible.  
 
If you have questions please get in touch via info@richmond.theharmonytrust.org 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Hainsworth  
Executive Principal 
 
 


